
DRESS REHEARSAL 

INSTRUCTIONS 2023 
 

1. There will be NO professional Videographer this year. 
2. Each parent may take videos of their child’s dance class during the dress rehearsal. 
3. Proper color tights with each costume must be worn for the dress rehearsal. ( please see 

costume cards on bulletin board for colors ) 
4. Make up is optional for dress rehearsal. Your children will look better in your videos if they have 

make up on because the stage lights will be in use. 
5. The teachers will tell you how they want your child’s hair. 
6. PLEASE HAVE NAMES IN EVERY PIECE OF COSTUME, SHOES, HEADPIECES, MITTS, AND ANY 

OTHER ACCESSORIES. 
7. Please bring bobbie pins, safety pins and needle and thread. 
8. Children should not wear underpants with their costumes. 
9. Please cut out all tags in the costume. 
10. There is a schedule for when your child will perform at the dress rehearsal. Please arrive dressed 

in costume your first costume and 20  minutes before your scheduled time. 
11. We are on a very tight schedule and cannot wait if you are late. 
12. Once you are finished all your dances you may leave. 
13. Everyone will be sitting in the gymnasium during the dress rehearsal so the students can see the 

show. 
14. I would recommend a portable clothes hanger stand to bring with you to hang your costumes.    

( you can purchase one on Amazon - Sagler clothes rack – portable garment rack - $24.99 ) 
15. I will have screens set up in the gym for children to change behind as well as a classroom they 

can use. 
16. You will be assigned dressing rooms for the recital. 


